CDETB is the New Patron of Our Lady’s Hospital School, Crumlin.
Date: 01/09/2021
City of Dublin Education and Training Board (CDETB) is delighted to announce that it is the new patron of Our Lady’s Hospital School Crumlin, from Wednesday 1st September 2021.  The patronage of the school has transferred from the Archbishop of Dublin to the Minister of Education and onto CDETB.
CDETB will maintain the school as a Special School in accordance with the principles of a Community National School. A new Board of Management is already established and the school will have a multi-denominational ethos. 
Speaking today Dr. Christy Duffy, Chief Executive of CDETB, said “City of Dublin Education and Training Board looks forward to working with the staff, students and parents of Our Lady’s Hospital School, Crumlin and welcoming them into the family of schools and colleges in CDETB”.
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